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Unfortunately the schedule for the September TWG meeting conflicts with the University of 
Chicago review of the APS. Many of the CAT members and users are either actively involved in 
the review process or have plans to attend the plenary sessions on Thursday. We therefore 
decided to cancel this month’s meeting.  
 
Reinhard Pahl  Eric Dufresne 
 
 
Next TWG meeting:  
The next meeting will be held at 10h30 on Thursday October 16, 2003 in Bldg.401, Room 
A1100.  
 


